
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19.02.18 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As part of our topic in term 5 on Isambard Kingdom Brunel we have arranged a visit for 

Nile and Swan class to the SS Great Britain.  We will take part in a workshop, receive a 

guided tour and look around the museum.  This will take place on Wednesday 11th April.  

We will leave school at 9am and return in time for the end of the school day.  Your child 

will need to wear full school uniform and bring a packed lunch.  

 

The cost for this exciting trip will be £12.25 per child and needs to be paid via parent pay.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns please come and see either myself or Mrs Muckley. 

 

Many Thanks 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Lucy Cowgill 

 

 

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I give permission for my child_____________________________ Class _____________ 

to go on the school visit to the SS Great Britain on Wednesday 11th April. 

 

I have paid for the trip on Parent Pay. 

 

Signed ______________________________ 
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